
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

18th September 2018 

 

Dear Parent/Carer, 

Due to new Government Regulations, school can access additional funding for children who have 

ceased to be looked after by a Local Authority in England and Wales because of; adoption, a special 

guardianship order, a child arrangements order or a residence order.  If this does not apply to your 

family, please discard this letter. 

If this does apply to your family and you choose to inform the school, please be assured that this 

information will be kept completely confidential and will not be discussed with anyone including 

your child. 

This is a self-declaration court order, so you may not wish to inform us of this information; however, 

it may initiate additional funding of up to £2,300 to support your child’s education as decided by the 

school. 

Yours sincerely 

  

Mrs J Morris 

Headteacher 
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